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Submission: "The feed in tariff should reflect the the true value of solar. The use of rooftop solar is contributing to the
diminishing price of thermally generated electricity.

Not only should it be relatively close to what consumers have to pay it should also reflect the enormous savings in health,
Australians are getting sick and in some cases dying from ingesting pollutants from burning coal. Pollutants like P10 and P2.5
particulate matter but also oxides of nitrogen and sulphur etc.

There are also huge environmental costs, at every stage, of generating electricity from coal. From mining and transporting to
handling, processing and burning. In fact, I would support a penalty on coal fired electricity to cover the heath related costs on
the community!

I have seen no cogent argument for decreasing the feed in tariff only arguments for increasing it.

I strongly support increasing the feed in tariff!

Sincerely,





